
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Being Baptized   
Congratulations to Louie Thomas Carberry who is being 
baptized at St Alban’s Church this weekend on Sunday 12th 
May. Our prayers and best wishes go to the family. 
 

What is happening in May 2019? 
 

Christian Aid Service 
The communities of Borrowash & Ockbrook are meeting at St 
Hugh’s Church on Sunday 12th May. Tea and Coffee will be 
available from 10.30 with a Service starting at 11am 
 

St Hugh’s Children’s Liturgy Group  
Any parents wishing to join the St Hugh’s Children’s Liturgy 
group. There will be a meeting on Monday 13th May at 7pm 
in the meeting room at St Hugh’s. A Big Thank you to All who 
help on the rota. 
 

St Alban’s Youth Group 
Just a reminder that this Wednesday’s outing to Oxygen has 
now been moved to Thursday 16th May. We will be setting 
off from the Toby Carvery car park at 6:30pm, bouncing from 
7pm to 8pm and then walking back to the Toby Carvery for 
8:30pm. Please bring consent forms with you as we can’t 
book without. 
 

The Emmaus Group 
Would you be interested in joining a group of people from our 
Church community who offer a friendly listening ear to 
anyone who has suffered the loss of a loved one. The next 
meeting Thursday 16th May at 7.30pm in St Alban’s Parish 
Hall 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Activity Group (PAG) 
The PAG are having a lovely day trip out to Belton House & 
Gardens (NT) on Saturday 18th May, leaving St Hugh’s at 10 
am. Return coach £10 all money collected after Mass this 
weekend (12th May) only 10 seats left. Contact Lisa Radford 
on 601961. All Welcome. 
 

Mass for New Catholics 
Bishop Patrick will be celebrating Mass on Sunday 19th May 
at 3 pm in St Barnabas Cathedral for those who have been 
recently received into the Catholic Church along with their 
friends and family. The invitation is also open to all those who 
would like to welcome them into our communities. 
Refreshments served in the Cathedral Hall after Mass. 
 

CAFOD in the Derby Deanery  
Hear how your donations make a difference. Find out about 
their new campaign - Our Common Home. Meet Niamh, our 
Step into the Gap Volunteer, who recently visited our 
partners in Uganda on Tuesday 21st May at 7pm in St 
Joseph’s Parish Hall, Burton Road, Derby DE1 1TJ. For more 
information contact:  Maggie Mairura at 
nottingham@cafod.org.uk or telephone 0115 975 6138 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith  
(Session 11 Living a Christian Life) 
Interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith?  
Thinking of becoming a Catholic? Come along to our monthly 
sessions to explore what makes our faith so special. 
Wednesday 22nd May, from 7 – 8.30pm at St Hugh’s. A 
simple relaxed opportunity to learn and share our thoughts. 
 

First Communion Programme 
The next parents’ meeting is on Thursday 23rd May at 7.30 
in St Alban’s Parish hall. The date for the First Communion 
Mass is Sunday 23rd June at 10.30. 
 

 

What is happening in June 2019? 
 

The Church on Oakwood - Emmaus Walk 
Saturday 1st June (Ascension Weekend) Commencing at 
10.30am at Church, with prayer and reading, then walking 
across Oakwood Park and around Chaddesden wood, with 
“prayer stops” on the way, and finishing back at Church with 
a light breakfast. All welcome – bring your friends! Speak to 
Eileen Rees or David Wright for more information. 
 

Walsingham Pilgrimage  
This Pilgrimage will be taking place on Saturday 15th June, 
leaving St Hugh’s at 8am. Costs £10 adults £5 children. 
Seats are being offered to parishioners of St Alban’s, St 
Hugh’s and The Church on Oakwood first and will then be 
available to the rest of the Deanery in two weeks time. To 
book a place please put your names, email address, mobile 
number, emergency contact number and either St Hugh’s or 
St Alban’s on the front of the envelop. Pop your money in the 
envelope and then hand it in to either Fr David, Geoff Denis 
or a member of the PAG at St Hugh’s or the Parish Office at 
St Alban’s. See flyer at the back of church. 

Other News 
 

St Alban’s Children Liturgy  
Are you over the age of 18 and would be interested in leading 
our young children in St Alban’s Parish in worship?  
Or - Are you aged between 14 to 17 and would be interested 
in helping the children’s liturgy leaders supporting the young 
children’s faith? If you are, speak to either Fr David or Louise 
Franik after Mass. 
 

Vocations Sunday 11th & 12th May 
Is Jesus Christ Calling me to be a Priest? 
If you love Jesus and His Church, have you considered this 
question with an open heart? If not, come along to our 
monthly Discernment Evenings, and meet like minded 
people. Fridays 6pm to 8pm on May 31st; June 28th; July 26th; 
September 27th; October 25th and November 29th. At Our 
Lady & St Edward’s Church, The Old Friary, 247 Gordan 
Road, Thorneywood, Nottingham. NG3 2LG contact for more 
information nottinghamvocations@hotmail.co.uk or telephone 
0115 9501064. 
 

Vulnerable Persons Resettlement Scheme 
In each newsletter you will find a Financial Appeal letter from 
the Derby Deanery asking for support to help a Syrian 
refugee family settle in Derby  
 

Early Bird Breakfast and After School/ Holiday Club 
High quality childcare close to St Albans School (Reginald 
Road South). A maximum of twelve children per session set 
in a home environment with a large garden and garden room. 
Our home activities include growing our own fruit, vegetables, 
plants, baking, nature and science projects. Large toy library 
and (supervised) gaming consoles. After school trips to the 
driving range are popular. Holiday club trips have included 
Calke Abbey camera day out, and fossil hunting. Ofsted 
Registered. We have a few spaces available for after school 
club and holiday club, for more information speak to Andrea 
& Andy Brough. Tel: 07894 825584 email: 
earlybirderby@gmail.com. 
 

Breakthrough 
Derby Foresters Park Showcase Cinema are putting on a 
Christian film BREAKTHROUGH (12A) from this Friday 17th 
May – performances daily at 7pm. (possibly also at the 
Odeon -tba). It went to number 3 in the USA cinema charts 
when it opened there on Good Friday. How will it do here? 
That depends on the opening weekend box office – do go.  
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Alban’s Church – Chaddesden  
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET                                               stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                               thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                  sthughborrowash.org.uk  
                               

Contact 

Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Christianne 07859166292 
Oakwood: Mary 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

  

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Fourth Week of Easter - Year C (Psalter week 4) 

 

Saturday  

 
11th 6.30pm Mass Oakwood Elizabeth Moore RIP 

Sunday 
 
 

12th 9.00am Mass St Hugh’s People of the Parish  

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Martin Clohessy RIP 

Monday  
Easter Feria  

13th 7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Norah Choker RIP 

Tuesday  
St Matthias 

14th  No Mass   

Wednesday 
Easter Feria 

15th  9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Malcolm Taylor RIP 

Thursday  
Easter Feria 16th  6.00pm Mass St Alban’s 

Ann Cunniffe’s Intentions and  
John Cunniffe RIP 

Friday    
Easter Feria 17th   9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Saturday      
 

18th 6.30pm Mass Oakwood John McArdle RIP 

Sunday  
 
 

19th 9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Ken J Frith RIP 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s People of the Parish 

Welcomers for weekend 18th/19th May  
Oakwood 6.30 pm Cheryl Lee 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Walter Win 

Readers for weekend 18th/19th May 

Oakwood 6.30pm Wyn  
St Hugh’s 9.00 am Margaret  
St Alban’s 10.30 am Carl Chelsea 

Counters St Alban’s P&N Carberry  
Counters St Hugh’s K&G Reeves  

Cleaners St Hugh’s Anita Kath 
Flowers St Hugh’s Lucia  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 11th/12th May 2019 

Hospital 
If someone is in Hospital 
who would like a visit 
please let Fr David know 
or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for 
Martin Clohessy RIP. 
Please keep him in your prayers. 
 
 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: pg 246, Preface pg 23, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 59 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 1: 
Readings pg 134, Preface pg 10, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 13 - 19 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
St Alban’s:   
Thursday 5.15pm - 5.50pm 
Saturday 9.00am – 9.45  
or by appointment  
St Hugh’s: by Appointment 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
St Alban’s:  Thursday’s 5.15pm – 
5.50pm 
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